
It’s my pleasure to bring out the second issue of 7th year of publication of ‘Delta Medical College 
Journal’. I am grateful to all our well wishers and the college authority to have faith on us in this long 
journey.

We believe there is always something more to be achieved along with this success. For that I always seek 
constructive criticism from all the faculties. 

Continuing it alongside all the academic activities and publishing every issue is a challenge always. There 
might have some disappointments of the authors or the readers. I will be obliged if you consider this with 
your kindness. 

May the almighty bless us all.

Prof. Dr. S.M. Fazlul Karim
Editor-in-Chief
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